
 

           Speen CofE School 

        Monday Newsletter  - 26 February 2024 

 

Stars of the week (last week): 

 
Reception Class:  Will & Theo 

 

KS 1:    Nicola 

 

Midday Supervisor Politeness trophy:  Bella 

 

Stars of the week (the last week of half term): 

 
Reception Class:  Theo 

 

KS 1:    Bella 

 

Midday Supervisor Politeness trophy:  Poppy 

 

Headteacher’s Award: Margaux 

 

Well done to those children! 

 

Housekeeping: 
Road Safety: We will be talking to all of the children about road safety this week. If you would also like 

to reinforce this at home here are some useful resources: 

https://www.roadwise.co.uk/schools/using-the-road/green-cross-code/ 

https://www.brake.org.uk/zebras 

https://capt.org.uk/pedestrian-safety/ 

 
School activities planned for your diary: We hope that you received the email that went home last 

week giving you details in advance of the activities we have planned for the children from now until 

the end of the Spring Term. 

 

New Website now live!  We are happy to announce that we have a brand new website:  

https://www.speenschool.com  

The website will contain all the information you are used to seeing – it is now much easier to navigate. 

 

Science Workshop:  Thank you for the Parents who have paid towards the cost of the workshop.  Please 

note that all children including Little Apples will take part.   

https://www.roadwise.co.uk/schools/using-the-road/green-cross-code/
https://www.brake.org.uk/zebras
https://capt.org.uk/pedestrian-safety/
https://www.speenschool.com/


For easy reference our bank details are as follows:  

Speen School Fund Acc 

Santander Bank 

Sort code: 09 01 54 

Account number: 31483485 

 

Reception class: 
Please refer to the email sent home last week.  Books should stay in your child’s bookbag each day 
(after they have been read).  Thank you. 
 
Social Media 
Do follow Speen School and Little Apples on Facebook and Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/speencofeschool/ 
https://m.facebook.com/SpeenSchool 
  
Tapestry/DoJo 
You should be getting alerts when a member of staff posts something using our communication to 
Parents programs.   Please do ‘like’ it or add a comment as staff appreciate it when you have shared 
in your child’s learning in this way.  
 

From the Children 
Message from school council: 

This is the last day for our old school council. The new school council will be elected tomorrow at school. 

Anyone who would like to take part in the election can talk about what they would like to do to make 

the school better. If you have already been in the school council please do not take part in the election 

because we want to give everyone a chance to help. 

Thank you. 

  

Eco-Council 
We have bought some new litter picker sets that you can borrow over weekends. If you would like to 

borrow them please contact the school office. We raised the money by holding the plant sale.  

 

PTA updates: 

Bakers Needed – We are looking for 4-5 bakers to bake up some delicious desserts for Safari 
Supper on the 23rd March. If you can help, please message Fleur Ridley (07793458698). 
Many thanks 

Safari Supper 23rd March – Tickets now on Sale (£30p/p) 

Less than 4 weeks to go until SAFARI SUPPER. Our hosts are now all confirmed and are 
looking forward to receiving you. But where will YOU end up for dinner? Book your tickets 
and all will be revealed….. 

Tickets are selling fast! Don’t miss out. 

If you need a copy of the booking form, please message Lucy on 07770868029. 

https://www.instagram.com/speencofeschool/
https://m.facebook.com/SpeenSchool


Easter Bonnet competition – Get the creative juices flowing. This year as part of our Easter 
celebrations we will be holding an Easter Bonnet competition. Wear / bring your creation 
along to the school disco on the 28th March. There will be prizes for the best bonnets. 

School Disco 28th March – We will be holding a school disco on the last day before the 
Easter break. More details to follow soon. 

Weekly learning 
At the end of each week we are uploading information to the School Website for the following week’s 

learning and subsequent homework activities.  We have included links to these pages to make it easy 

to access for you: 

https://www.speenschool.com/bramley-class 

https://www.speenschool.com/pippins-class   

 

Library Days – please remember to send in your child’s book to replace: 

Thursdays: Reception 

Fridays:  KS1  

  

After School Clubs: 
Mondays: Dance – KS1 
Tuesday: French - KS1 
Wednesdays: Multi Sports – KS1 – new coach 
Thursdays: Multi Sports – KS1 
Fridays:  Dance Fridays - 08:20 
                             Yoga  
 
Diary Dates: (for Diary dates set for this academic year, please see the calendar link) 
https://www.speenschool.com/calendar  

 

The week ahead: 
   

Friday 01 March  RE day – today we will be walking to the Chapel 
in Year groups and working on our new vision 
statement. 

 
Mental Health First Aider: 

We now have a trained member of staff in this qualification.  Should you feel the need for any support please do 

not hesitate to get in touch via the School office.  All enquiries will be treated confidentially.  This note will stay 

in Monday Reminders weekly. 

 
We hope you find this Monday Newsletter email useful, and if you need to know anything at all or would like 
clarification about the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I work in the office every 
day: Monday/Fridays – an earlier finish of 1:30pm but the rest of the week is a 3:00pm finish.  If you have emailed 
something that is urgent for the same day, and I have not replied, please give the school office a ring 01494 
488321.  Mrs Robyn Moore  
 
 

Our vision is to be a happy, vibrant and caring school with deep roots in the Christian faith,  
so all grow and flourish (spiritually, academically, socially and emotionally 

https://www.speenschool.com/bramley-class
https://www.speenschool.com/pippins-class
https://www.speenschool.com/calendar

